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at the West Bath School! 
 

“Orange and Black Day” on 
Tuesday, October 31st.  

Students can wear orange and black to celebrate the day! 
Please no costumes or masks.  

Students will participate in a fun event by “Trick-or-Treating” to each classroom at the 
end of the day! 

------------------------------------------------------------ 
**Student led conferences for fall will be held on November 9th which is a half day 

dismissal. Conference sign-up sheets were sent home yesterday with students.  
Please be sure to return to school with your choice of time slots by Tuesday, Oct 31st. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Thank you to all who made our Trick or Tromp a success! We collected lots of food for 

the food pantry in our trick or tromp pumpkin~ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
WBS Annual Christmas craft fair is coming on Saturday December 3rd! 

~Crafters wanted with tables available for only $25 
Call 443-9145 for more information 

We are also actively collecting for our Little Elf Shop coming to the West 
Bath School very soon. Donations can be left in the toy box located in the 

entrance! 


